
Hi.  
I live on Gordon Street just outside of the EXIT gate from Rex Putnam high school. 
I believe the new signage, that was just put up, has made a great improvement helping 
people to find the right entrance into Rex Putnam High School.    Turn around traffic on 
Gordon has really decreased.    Thank you. 
BUT,,,,   Traffic speed on Roethe Road is still way to fast.    The new 25 MPR speed 
signs and the 20 MPR school zone signs are pretty much ignored.    Students and other 
walkers still need to stand back and wait for traffic to go by before we dare cross 
Roethe.   I believe it would really help if a lighted sign that tells drivers how fast they’re 
going and/or those flashing cross walk lights would really be a big improvement. 
Thank you for your time and effort to improve routes to schools… 
 
Ted Ladd 


